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Dear parents and carers,

A big welcome back to all the families and children at Stapleford Nursery for the Spring 2 Term. I
hope you had a wonderful half term. This letter contains key information regarding any changes to
our weekly timetable, as well as an insight into what learning we will be focusing on this term.

If at any time you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me

nurser lefordprimaryschool.or

This term our core book is ‘Tack and the Beanstalk. This book will provide an exciting look into a
variety of learning areas such as fairy tale stories, measuring, growing and many more. For a more in
depth view into our learning for this term please refer to the Topic Web document.

PE and Moat Days

This term our moat session will be on a Thursday afternoon. As always, please ensure that the
children come in long sleeved clothes, trousers/leggings and layers, as the temperature is still low,
especially in the shaded area that we explore. If your child has waterproof trousers and wellies
please bring these in a plastic bag for them to change into in the afternoon. We are excited to
continue our outdoor learning as the season changes.

PE will be on Monday mornings so please ensure your child comes in comfortable clothing and shoes
they can take on and off easily. As always we are striving for the children to be able to take their shoes
and socks off and put them back on independently, so please encourage this at home too. Can we
request that they do not wear tights on this day as it can make it challenging for the transition to
having bare feet for the PE session.

The Nursery children will be visiting the library on Tuesday afternoons. If your child would like to
keep their book for longer than a week, they are more than welcome to do this and get a new book
when they are ready to return their old one.

A special note...
The children have recently been interested in sharing and discussing how they have changed as they

have gotten older. We would like to continue to build on this interest by inviting parents to send in a
picture of their child when they were a baby/young toddler. We will then take a recent picture of
them too and create a display focusing on how they have changed and grown.
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Dates for the Diary

Monday 20th March Mothers Day Stay and Play for parents 9-10am-more details to follow
Monday 19th June Fathers Day Stay and Play for parents 9-10am-more details to follow
Friday 30th June Nursery Class Assembly-parents and carers invited

Kind Regards,
Lauren Davies



